

Monday 28th September 2020

Francis' News

Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You.



Headteacher: Miss E. Harris Deputy Headteacher: Ms. P. Campbell (Maternity cover) Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 020 7639 0187

Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine ww.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk



Prayer Corner

Dear Lord, Grant me the courage to change what can be changed, the peace to accept the things that cannot be changed, and the wisdom to know the difference.

Amen.



There will be no mass in school at the present time but the children will continue to have class worship and daily prayers.

Please remember to wear your mask and keep your distance inside and outside school. Follow the rules to keep everyone safe. Thank you.



"Our friendship with God changes our life-filling us with passion and joy."

Pope Francis.



European Day Of Languages

What a great day we had celebrating the European Day of Languages on Friday the 25th! The children dressed in cultural & national costumes and took part in lots of fun and creative activities based on different languages and cultures across Europe. We even had the Eurovision singing competition, where we sang in many different European Languages. Year 6 - Class S1 was the winning class with their amazing performance representing Denmark. They were presented with their Class Trophy by Ms Encarni, our Modern Foreign Language coordinator. Congratulations.



Meet the Teacher **Zoom Session**

A very different 'Meet the Teacher' meeting this term for everyone! The Zoom meetings were well attended and for those of you who were not able to be with us virtually, the Powerpoints will be emailed to you. Please have a look through them so you know what was discussed at the meetings.



Lost property

Two pairs of glasses found.

Enquiries to the school office.

Please remember to label all items of school uniform as this makes it much easier to return to the rightful owner.



The Active Breakfast & After School Club

Reception—Year 6 Pupils
The breakfast & after school club
is run by Sports Active Coaching.
Please refer to the leaflet for
times and prices. To book a place
for your child, please log onto
their website

www.sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/ active-schools/active-club/

- Scroll down to where it says 'Get Involved'
- Click on first the picture 'Active Club'
 - Scroll down to Active Club—St Francis Catholic Primary School
- Click to book your place & register your account

Bookings & payments can only be done online and cannot be taken at the school office.

The entrance to the Breakfast/
After School Club is in Bird in
Bush Road—the brown
wooden gate next to the old
church hall. Ring the bell and
a member of staff from the
breakfast/after school club
will come and let you in. Stay
with your child until they are
admitted by the breakfast
club staff.

You will not be able to enter/ exit AM or PM using the main school gate.

Half Term 2020

(School will close at 2pm on Friday 23rd October. Please collect your children on time)

> Monday 26th— Friday 30th October

School reopens on Monday 2nd November

Merits

Nursery	Ariah	Kimya
F1	Rain	Oduwa
F2	Penelope	JB
R1	Lilly-Mae	Davina
R2	Esther	David
A1	Emmanuel	Josh
A2	Katherine	Moses
N1	Joshua	Keisy
N2	Jahdain	Hassan
C1	Kieran	Toluwalase
C2	Augustine	Valerie
l1	Boluwatife	Richard
12	Iteoluwakiishi	Adebola
S1	Emmanuel	Serena
S2	Rashid	Nifemi



The Year of the Word!

Help us to keep everyone safe.





Nursery	Marissa	
F1	Timofe	
F2	Qwidor	
R1	Mariam	
R2	Daniel	
A1	Amelia- Rose	
A2	Leo	
N1	Nimatallah	
N2	Ronal	
C1	Sofia J	
C2	Maryam	
I1	Esther	
I2	Kaniel	
S1	Zahraphina	

Diary Dates

<u>Thursday 22nd October</u> School photographer on site:

Individual pictures only

Friday 27th November

Flu Immunisation:
Reception—Year 6
(Consent forms were sent home last week. Please return forms to school ASAP)

INSET DAYS

Chloe

S2

Monday 7th June 2021
(3 More dates
to be confirmed)
Staff training:

Staff training: School closed to all pupils.

'GDPR:

Whenever we process
(staff, parents and pupil)
data, we need to comply
with GDPR.
For more information on how we
process data,
check on our website
www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk'